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August 5, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Patient, 

 
Thank you for choosing Progressive Women�s Health Care to serve your healthcare needs. You are receiving this letter to 

inform you that Caroline Peterson, DO, is no longer providing care for Kettering Health Medical Group, effective         

August 1, 2025. Our records indicate that you saw Dr. Peterson within the last two years and your future care is very 

important to us. If she was not your regular specialist, no action is needed.    

 

If Dr. Peterson was your regular specialist, your care plan can be continued with a provider at Kettering Health Medical 

Group OB-GYN without interruption. Choosing a new provider is important to ensure you experience uninterrupted care, 

which increases the likelihood of positive outcomes, improves patient safety, and reduces any potential confusion in the 

future with your health insurance carrier. Brandie McGuire, APRN-CNP, and Kaysea Sonterre, APRN-CNP, will continue 

to see patients at our current location(s). Please contact us at (937) 531-0190 or (513) 424-1654 for assistance in 

establishing yourself with one of our highly trusted providers at Kettering Health Medical Group OB-GYN.  

Your medical records will remain with the practice. If you choose to stay with Kettering Health Medical Group, your new 

provider will have access to your electronic medical records. If you need a copy of your records, please call our release of 

information department at (937) 762-1200, and our staff will be happy to assist you.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kettering Health Medical Group OB-GYN 


